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Do you need childcare during winter break?  

Eagle Care is a licensed daycare ran by the School 

District of Mauston and will be open 12/26-12/30 

from 6:45am-5:45pm. To enroll please call Stephany 

Georgeson at 608-350-9058.  

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded through 

a grant.  The grant requires regular attendance 

to guarantee program funding.   Please plan on 

attending 3 or more days a week. EASP November 

Closure Dates: 

• November 4 

• November 23 

• November 24 

• November 25 

 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  

EASP PICKUP PROCEDURES: 

Please TEXT 608-350-8215 to let 

staff know that you have arrived. 

Friendly reminder that EASP closes 

at 5:45pm and students need to be 

picked up before 5:45pm. 

Hello Eagle After School Program Families, 

As promised in last month’s newsletter, the 4K EASP classroom is featured on the back of this  

month’s newsletter. I think it’s important that families get to learn more about the awesome staff 

that take care of their children each night and about all the fun that is happening in their EASP 

classrooms! Next month we will be featuring the Kindergarten room! 

With the arrival of fall comes the start of swim team, basketball, wrestling, and more! Here at 

EASP, we feel it is very important for students to be involved in activities that interest them, so 

please reach out if you have any concerns about the EASP attendance requirement. I will work 

with families, so students can be involved in the activities that interest them and not lose their spot 

at EASP. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call or email. 

Sincerely, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 


